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Dear Parents,  
 
We had a busy November discussing what it means to 
be thankful and identifying the blessings that God has 
bestowed upon us. A special Thank You to all of you 
who were able to attend and contribute to our 
Thanksgiving Feast. 
 
Christmas is only 20 days away and the children’s 
excitement is contagious.  Each day I’m hearing about 
the different holiday experiences they are having 
outside of school -whether it be decorating at home, 
baking cookies, seeing Santa, or sneaky elves playing 
tricks. These stories bring me a great deal of joy and 
remind me how magical this time of year is, especially 
for children.   
 
Our class has been focusing on the Christian aspect of 
this holy celebration, the Nativity – The birth of our 
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  We will be having a 
beautiful Christmas program on Friday, December 22nd 
- the children will sing several songs that we have been 
practicing in class. Please take your child to the 
bathroom and then have them in our classroom at 
9:00 a.m. After dropping them off, I strongly 
recommend that you go and secure seats in Weidner 
Hall. Children should come wearing their Sunday best, 
or Christmas attire.  Immediately following the 
program, cake will be served to celebrate Jesus’s 
birthday.   
 
Please make sure that your child’s change of clothes 
that is kept in their cubby, still fits and is suitable for 
the cooler temperatures heading our way.   
 
Wishing everyone a peaceful Christmas. 
 
Sheri Miles 
602-828-2710  

Important Dates to Remember 
12/06 Feast of St. Nicholas 
12/08 Immaculate Conception  
12/12 Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe 
12/19 Family Mass 
12/21 Noon Dismissal  
12/22 Christmas Program  
12/25 – 1/07 Christmas Break – Happy New Year 
1/08/2024 School Resumes 
1/09  Home Room Parent Meeting 
1/11  Planetarium  
1/14  Pre-Registration for Preschool Families 
1/15  No School – MLK day    
1/16  Family Mass 
1/28   Catholic Schools Week – Open House 
1/29  Represent your Favorite Sport/Hobby 
1/30  Noon Dismissal – No Lunch Bunch or 

After-Care 
Snow Day & Family Heritage Potluck 

1/31  Movie and Pajama Day 
2/01  Crazy Hair & Dress Day 
  

Oh, come let us adore Him - 

Christ the Lord 

Wish List Items: 

Inexpensive packs of stationary/cards from 

dollar tree, etc.  The children have been 

enjoying practicing their literacy skills by 

writing cards.   

Stickers of any kind 

 
 
 



 


